
 

DHD#10 HOSTING A VIRTUAL TOWN HALL FOR OCEANA AND 
NEWAYGO COUNTIES TO DISCUSS INCREASED COVID-19 CASES 
 
June 26, 2020 – District Health Department #10 (DHD#10) will be hosting a Virtual Town 
Hall on Monday, June 29 at 2:00 PM with Oceana and Newaygo County residents to discuss 
the increased number of COVID-19 cases in their communities. 

DHD#10 would like individuals to email questions ahead of time, if possible, to 
info@dhd10.org so we can be sure to answer them. There will also be a question and 
answer period at the end of the meeting.  

The meeting will be hosted through Microsoft Teams and is limited to 250 callers; 
However, an unlimited number of individuals can join via your computer or through the 
Microsoft Teams App. 

To join via your computer or Teams App, click the link below titled: Join Microsoft Teams 
Meeting.  To call in, dial the number listed below and enter the Conference ID number 
followed by the # sign.  

________________________________________________________________________________  
To join via computer or Teams App, click this link:  Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  

To call in, dial this number: +1 616-426-9797   United States, Grand Rapids (Toll)  

Then enter this Conference ID: 281 435 947#  

 
### 
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